
From the Principal 

Term 4 - Week 10 

 

 

Monday 14  December 2020 OATLEY PUBLIC SCHOOL CONTINUES SOCIAL 

DISTANCING PROTOCOLS still in place for ADULTS. Parents should ensure school 

pick up and drop off arrangements enable them to physically distance from one another 

and from staff. 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

What an exciting week we have had at Oatley Public School, celebrating the achievements 

and successes of all the students for this year. All students received their special Achievement 

Award for 2020 and individual portraits have been uploaded to Class Dojo. The Year 6 Main 

Assembly was held on Thursday 10 December, with students being acknowledged for their 

leadership, academic and sporting excellence. Year 6 showcased their creative dance 

movements by performing a dance that concluded the special assembly. We would like to 

take this opportunity to thank Mr Lachlan Derwent P&C President, Mrs Sandy Grekas 

OPSAG President and Mr Rodger Robertson Fauna and Flora Association for attending the 

Year 6 assembly and presenting these prestigious awards.  Parents look out for the video of 

your child's class assembly as they will be uploaded to Class Dojo in Week 10. 

The Year 6 assembly also provided the opportunity to announce our Leadership team for 

2021. The leadership team is as follows; Captains Tyce and Alegra, Vice-captains Ty and 

Dayle, Student Leaders Ella, Jethro, Freya and Luke. Congratulations to the leadership team, 

I know they are very excited and look forward to promoting student voice in 2021. 

Teachers have provided access to viewing the following events; Band performances, Pulse 

dance groups and the K-2 Musical 'A Night at Oatley Oscars', enjoy some family time 

viewing these videos with your child/children. 

The school year ends for students on Wednesday 16 December 2020, and what a year it has 

been! The school will still be operational as office and teachers will be coming in on 

the Thursday 17 & Friday 18th December for professional learning days. 

In 2021 the start date for students who are going to be in Years 1 -6 is Friday 29 January 

2021. Kindergarten 2021 start date is Monday 1 February 2021. 

For the latest COVID-19 

Advice for families 

Mrs Slavica Markovski, 

Relieving Principal 

https://education.nsw.gov.au/covid-19/advice-for-families

